From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 09 September 2016 17:37
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 16/01594/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:36 PM on 09 Sep 2016 from Mrs CDC Business Support Unit.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 9507 South Of 26 And Adjoining Fewcott Road Fritwell 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 34 dwelling houses with associated access and infrastructure. 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs CDC Business Support Unit

	Email:
	businesssupportunit@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, White Post Road Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Professional Bodies

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	It is estimated that this development has the potential to attract New Homes Bonus of £286,216.99 over 6 years under current arrangements for the Council, including an additional sum paid per affordable home.


